

Reception Newsletter

Last Newsletter for this half term!





This Week In Reception

We have had another busy week in Reception.

This week the children have been looking at the Topic Monkey Puzzle. We have been working on our counting and learning to sound out words.

Toast

It is that time again, to order your toast for the next half term. If you feel your child would enjoy a slice of toast, the cost for this would be £1.50.

The £1.50 is payable to the Reception Class in a signed envelope.

Home Work

Please ensure **your child completes** the homework. It is lovely to read about all of your weekend activities, but please allow the children to "write" about them. They have been learning initial sounds in Phonics lessons and so can write some letters. This is what I am looking for.

The word books—Please tick each word every time your child says it correctly. When they are confident with the words I shall give them new ones. This has been demonstrated in their books for you.

Also, please remember to **sign the Reading Diary** when your child has read. Thank you.

A Message From

Miss Cronin

The children have worked really hard this week and have enjoyed the different activities that have been available to them.

A special Well Done to the children who won certificates in Celebration Worship!

Water Bottles

After half term, please ensure your child has a named water bottle in school. This is so your child has access to a drink throughout the school day.

Diary Dates

PTA Summer Ball: 15th June 2019

KS1 and EYFS Christmas Party: 17th December 2018

KS1 and EYFS Christmas Play: 19th December 2018 2pm and 6pm

Whole School Panto: 20th December 2018

School Closes at 2pm: 21st December 2018

